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DATE:​ March 19, 2025 
 
TO:​ Board of Education 
 
FROM:​ Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 
 
SUBJECT:​ Approve Proposed North Tahoe High School Overnight Field Trip to San Jose, 

CA, from March 23 through March 25, 2025 
 
PRESENTED BY:​ Mrs. Shaun Roderick, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
ACTION REQUESTED 
                                                                              
Approve the North North Tahoe High School Overnight Field Trip to San Jose, CA, from March 23 
through March 25, 2025. 
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
 
For years, the annual Bay Area college tour has ignited the aspirations of GRIT (Give it your all, 
Redo if necessary, Ignore giving up, Take time to do it right)  juniors. This transformative 
experience, often a student's first glimpse into higher education, opens doors to diverse 
possibilities.  
 
From the campuses of California State Universities to the prestigious halls of institutions like 
Santa Clara University, students embark on comprehensive tours that showcase varied regions, 
academic disciplines, and campus cultures. The opportunity to compare these distinct 
environments fosters crucial self-reflection, empowering students to envision their future paths 
and fueling their motivation to excel in their final years of high school. The invaluable 
connections forged with first-generation college students provide relatable insights and 
encourage open dialogue, further enriching this pivotal journey. 
 
RESOURCES REQUIRED: None 
 
 
PREPARED BY: Mrs. Shaun Roderick, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services 
 
 
                                             

 


